
 
 
To: Adam Clapton <adam.clapton@witney-tc.gov.uk>> 
Subject: Re: 1st Witney Rangers Grant Application to Witney Town Council 
 
Dear Adam  
 
We are absolutely bowled over by the council’s kindness, particularly when we heard of so 
many worthy causes that evening. 
 
Please do pass on our very sincere thanks - we have been on a residential this weekend 
and been reminded again of what the girls (and volunteers!) get from these trips. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
 


